Bureau of Customs & Border Protection

MINISTRY OF FINANCE
P.0.BOX 6011
KOROR, REPUBLIC OF PALAU 96940
PHONE: (680) 488-1985 / 6031 FAX: (680) 488-4405 /1016
EMAIL: admin@palaucustoms.org

PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS
Pristine Paradise Environmental Fee Implementation
28 November 2017

Due to the recent enactment of RPPL 10-16 on November 22, 2017 that amended RPPL
10-12 and eliminated the refunds for individuals in possession of a valid Republic of
Palau work visa, the public is hereby informed that the Ministry of Finance is re-
announcing the PPEF Regulations and actively setting procedures and regulations for the
collection and refund of the Pristine Paradise Environmental Fee, consistent with 6 PNC
§125, as modified in RPPL 1-53 §201(c) and RPPL 10-16. These regulations are
proposed as authorized under 27 PNC §2705. Interested parties may submit comments,
concerns, or requests to the Ministry of Finance at its Koror Office. The deadline for
submissions is 30 days after this is posted.

Copies of the proposed regulations are available at the office of the Ministry of Finance.

Sincerely,
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Ministet of Finance



